EFFECTIVE WITHOUT THE MAYOR'S SIGNATURE

City of Probidence

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. g7
EFFECTIVE February 12, 2018

RESOLVED, That the City Council of the City of Providence does hereby
respectfully request that the Director of the Department of Public Works develop and submiit to
the City Council a traffic calming plan for Mount Pleasant Avenue, from Beaufort Avenue to
Smith Street, and the surrounding area, specifically addressing issues related to the installation
and funding of traffic calming infrastructure, high traffic intersections, cut-through streets, and
pedestrian crosswalks.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That said traffic calming plan shall
reflect the recommendations of the State Department of Transportation’s and the City Traffic
Engineer’s studies of the area, as well as input received from the abutting schools and residents
at multiple community meetings.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That, within thirty (30) days, the
aforementioned traffic calming plan shall be submitted to the City Council.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That, upon passage, copies of this
resolution shall be sent to the Director of Public Works and the Traffic Engineer.

IN CITY COUMCIL

~ , Effective without the
FEB 01 2018 Mayor's Signature

J

Lori L. Hagen
City Clerk




Michael D. Borg Jorge O. Elorza

Director Mayor
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
“Building Pride in Providence”
MEMORANDUM

) RESOLUTION NUMBER 3

TO: COUNCILMAN MICHAEL J. CORREIA, CHAIRMAN, COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC

WORKS

g FROM: NATALE D. URSO, PE, PTOE TRAFFIC ENGINEER
] CC: MICHAEL BORG, WILLIAM BOMBARD

DATE: JANUARY 17, 2018

Re: JANUARY 17, 2018 PUBLIC WORKS SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA ITEMS

RESOLUTION ITEM 3

Councilman

The following memo is a response to resolution 3 to be heard at the 1/17/18 Public Works Committee
Meeting

1. Resolution Requesting the Director of the Department of Public Works develop a Traffic Calming
Plan for Mt. Pleasant Ave.

Response: A conceptual safety improvement plan has been developed for Mt. Pleasant
Ave. (Smith St. to Beaufort St.) as presented in the Road Safety Audit report for Mrt.
Pleasant Ave. The Rhode Island Department of Transportation has allocated funds for
final design and construction of these improvements. We are awaiting a funding
agreement from RIDOT to begin final design of the improvements. There is an ongoing
traffic calming study for the Cathedral Avenue area. Currently a speed camera is located
on Mt. Pleasant Ave. just north of the high school. The speed camera is expected to act as
a deterrent to speeding on Mt. Pleasant Ave.
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